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MISSIONARIES TO COSTA RICA

In January Costa Rica had
its National General
Assembly, where they
reelected the President and
the Secretary of the work.  

It is with great
excitement that we get
to report that our Bible
School  reopened in
January. After being
closed for the pandemic
we are thankful for what
God is doing in our
classes!

Costa Rica welcomed
GATS in October 2022.
We had an excellent
training seminar and
there was a mighty
outpouring of the Holy
Ghost.
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GLOBAL COUNCIL
We were blessed to be
part of the Global
Council held in St. Louis,
MO, this past November. 

CHRISTMAS
We are so thankful that
we got to spend
Christmas with our
family in Indiana. 

BAPTISMS
We rejoice for all the
souls that are being
baptized in Jesus name
in Costa Rica!

DEPUTATION

We are currently still raising
our Partners in  Missions
(PIMS) and Project Funds to
be able to return to the field.
God is doing great things!
We will be in a city near you
soon!


